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November 9th, 2016 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
The Trent University Faculty Association stands firmly behind the decision made by UMFA members to 
walk a picket line rather than accept the unacceptable. Your demonstration of solidarity is to be 
commended and we are confident you will prevail. 
 
TUFA is committed to UMFA’s support and will be sending an initial $1,000 contribution for your strike 
fund this week.  
 
Stand strong, UMFA! 
 
For the Executive Committee, 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
 
Jocelyn Williams, 
President 
 


